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The nursery renovation has been moving slowly, but I 
anticipate it picking up speed in the next 2 weeks! 
SO… 

LET’S HAVE A NURSERY WORK PARTY on 
SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 9 during JuveNiles (9:00) 
and Sunday School (9:45). Come when you can. We’ll 
finish before worship. We will paint bookshelves, 
assemble the new kitchen and carry some boxes 
upstairs, so wear appropriate clothing. I’ll have donuts 
and coffee ready for you. It will be fun to catch up 
with each other and do some good work at the same 
time! 
 
 

More Renovations 
More changes are coming to the second floor! The 
bathrooms are scheduled for a complete overhaul. 
Think brand new bathrooms! The work is scheduled to 
start in March and will impact the stairs we normally 
use and room 207 (the classroom next to the men’s 
room). As soon as I know the start date, I’ll pass it 
along. During the project, watch for signs about new 
traffic patterns (using the steps on the other side) and 
where children are meeting. I’ll do my best to provide 
a smooth path through this project. You are going to 
LOVE the finished product! 
 

 
 

 
                                                Retreat Day 
One of my goals at DPC for 2020 is to pursue a 
Family Retreat Day. There are so many great ways to 
grow in faith outside the church building. In the 
coming weeks, look for a survey to gauge your 
interest. Before then, if you have any ideas for a 
family retreat, do share them with me. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Suzie’s Contact Info: 
SuzieLane@DPChurch.com  SuzieLane0@gmail.com  
mobile 615-406-4915 (text and calling) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
JuveNiles 
Visiting Choir on Sunday, February 16, 2020 
The Maryland State Boy Choir will sing during 
our 11 a.m. service on February 16.  Watch for 
more details in upcoming E-votions and the 
bulletins. 
 
Schedule for January & February 
Sunday, January 26 

9:00 a.m. JuveNiles Rehearsal 
 
Sundays, February 2, 9, 16, & 23 [all Sundays in 
February] 

9:00 a.m. JuveNiles Rehearsal 
 
 
Summer Dates 
Montreat Middle School 
Conference Maryville College 
July 15-19, 2020 for young 
people who have completed grades 5-8. If you are 
interested in your child attending and would like more 
information, contact Suzie and/or go to 
go to https://montreat.org/events/mmsc20. 
  
Westminster Music Camp 
At Westminster Music Camp, young people make 
friends, learn a complete musical, ring handbells, play 
games (with me!), do arts and crafts and have great 
fun! Camp is for those who have finished 1st-7th 
grades and will take place July 13-19 (in the mornings) 
at Westminster Presbyterian Church, 3900 West End 
Blvd. Camp participants will present their musical on 
Sunday, July 19 at 9:45 am and will be over in time for 
us to return to DPC for worship. I hope you will put 
this on your children’s summer calendar. Scholarship 
money is available. I will share the registration link 
when it is available. 
 
NaCoMe Summer Camp 
Our presbytery’s camp and conference center, 
NaCoMe, hosts awesome faith-formation week-long 
camps that have been loved by young people for 
many, many years. Information about this summer’s 
camps can be found at 
https://www.nacome.org/summer-camp-
information-at-nacome-camp. If you’d like more 
information or to request a scholarship, talk with 
Suzie. 
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